
SENATOR 

   
 

Invites you to 
  

 

 
 

DON’T FLUSH UNWANTED MEDICATION  

DOWN THE DRAIN ! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Under the Supervision of the 

 Suffolk County Police Department 
 

Safe Disposal of Medication Keeps them out of the Hands of Young 

Children & Teenagers & Prevents Pollution of our Waterways 

 

For More Information Contact Senator Marcellino’s office: 516–922-1811 

Saturday, June 2 

10 am – 1 pm 

at 

VVVaaallluuueee   DDDrrruuugggsss   
349 New York Avenue, Huntington 


